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CHEDRO-lIl MEMORANDUM
No._AC , series of 2024

For : ALL PRESIDENTS/HEADS/OFFICERS-IN-CHARGE OF LOCAL UNIVERSITIES
AND COLLEGES (LUCs) IN REGION Ill

Subject : POSTPONEMENT OF THE CAPACITY-BUILDING SEMINAR-WORKSHOP ON
CRAFTING THE INSTITUTIONAL DEVELOPMENT PLAN

Date : February 14, 2024

Relative to the CHEDRO [l Memorandum Order No. 33, series of 2024, “Capacity-Building
Seminar-Workshop on Crafting the Institutional Development Plan,” dated February 8, 2024,
all concerned are respectfully informed of the postponement of the activity to a latter date
due to some logistical concerns.

The new schedule of the activity shall be communicated to the LUCs once finalized

Should there be any queries, the concerned staff may directly coordinate with the Technical
Division through telephone number (045) 402-6659 or email at chedro3@ched.gov.ph.

Wide dissemination of this memorandum is desired.

MS. LORA L. YUSI

Officer-in-Charge
Office of the Director IV
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